November 25th, 2013

To All Meadowland Unit Owners:

CHANGE IS HERE!

The New Board of Managers would like to present meadowlandestates.net
We decided the best way to keep you informed was to provide you with an
interactive website. Our website has 2 Home page that will provide you with
information and tidbits on what's going on in our complex. We have a2 Reach Us
page where you can contact Dawning for your non-emergency needs as well as an
emergency line available to you 24/7. The Boatd also created an email address so we
are kept in the loop on all situations. We would request that on all non-emergency
situations you email Dawning as you would normally do, but also add us to that
email. We have a Forms page where we will supply documentation, fast & easy to
download & print anytime, for your conventence.

Our vision is for Meadowland Estates to go green! If you're not
computet savvy and/or haven't joined the 21st centuty yet, you can opt out of
the email notifications and we will gladly continue to send you notifications via
mail. Included with this letter is our Meadowland Estates Information Form
(me-01). We would request it be neatly & completely filled out and returned to
Dawning as soon as possible.

Last but not least the past weeks unfolded, and the transition was
seamless. There is an excitement for progress! We realize that we have a long
road ahead of us and prudence is important. We hope that you will be a part of
this journey and do your part as homeowners. Most importantly please
remember that the needs of the many outweigh the needs of the few!

"HAPPY HOLIDAYS!!

Meadowland Estates
Board of Managers



